December 10, 2019

The Red Lodge City Council met for a working session on December 10, 2019 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Members Present: Mayor Larson, Aldermen Cameron, Dimich, Hoffman, Mahan, Weamer, and
Westwood.

The items the Mayor, City Council, Public, and Staff discussed were the following:

1. Petition to Vacate City Right-of-Way, 12t Street- James Caniglia, Community Development
Director, gave a brief background on the Petition and the options the Council can take moving
forward.

2. Ordinance #951, Amending Zoning Regulations to Reduce Parking Requirements for Bed and
Breakfasts- James Caniglia went over the Zoning regulations that pertained to parking
requirements for Bed and Breakfasts and amending those regulations.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
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